D E C E M B E R 2 0 2 3

North County Inland, Unit 549 acblunit549.org



THE MONTHLY NEWSLETTER OF ACBL UNIT 549

PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE

The Holiday Season is here in full force and the Unit 549 Board would like to extend our Holiday Greetings. If you haven't attended your first holiday party yet, we would like to get you started. This Saturday (December 16th) is our annual member appreciation game and Holiday Party and you're invited. This truly has been a good year for the unit and the club with our move to Oasis. Your support has met and passed our expectations and we would like to extend our appreciation more than ever. The unit game this Saturday will include a very good catered meal and no card fees. So call that partner you would like to share a good meal and a great game of bridge with, and make plans for this Saturday. Food at 11:45 and game at 12:30.

We are kicking off the New Year with our first Winter Section in three years and we are adding a new wrinkle. It will be a three day sectional (January 26th thru January 28th) and the third day will be team games only. So start planning ahead and get your partner and your teams lined up. With the parking and the space we have at Oasis, this should be a great event.

The Board would like to thank all of you that participated in our toy drive and annual charity game for Interfaith of North County. Once again it was a great success. Your generosity is going to make this Holiday Season just a little brighter for families here in North County. I delivered your donations and our card fees of \$1,380 and approximately 120 toys to Interfaith.

And just in case you missed it. BCNC is having an appreciation game on December 30th. It is free to members of the club. It is an appetizer potluck and BYOB bridge party. You need to register for the game so make your plans now.

Art